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Police acknowledges public for good behaviour during the Wantok 

Musik Concert  

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) thank the members of the general public 

for good behaviour shown throughout the Wantok Musik Concert held at Pacific Crown 

Hotel on 21 January 2023. 

Supervising Assistant Commissioner (AC) National Capital and Crime Prevention (NCCP) 

Mr. Jimson Robo says, “This was a successful event where police deployed a good number 

of officers to provide high visibility during the concert.” 

“You have shown that you have respect for your fellow citizen and foreigners who attended 

the program. There were no incidents reported at Pacific Crown where the concert was 

held.” 

 “I would like to thank my officers and Solomon’s International Assistance Force who took 
part in the successful operation. I would also like to thank those private security company 
who worked very closely with police in making sure people enjoyed the event.” Mr. Robo 
adds 

The free Wantok Musik Concert was hosted by the Australian High Commission in 

collaboration with the Wantok Musik Foundation. 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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